
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

St. Louis County Board of Commissioners 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners will conduct a 

public hearing on Tuesday, May 26, 2020, at 9:40 a.m. in the Buhl Senior Center, 302 

Frantz Street, Buhl, MN, to consider the cartway petition of Timothy R. Westby a/k/a 

Tim Westby.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

ST. LOUIS COUNTY MINNESOTA 

 

NANCY NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR 

By: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 


